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and the bakery
to deliver letters

that we told the

we would help

her with. At the bakery we were rewarded

with some gingerbread biscuits to share.

Then Hugh took us and showed us how

to create a rainbow candle and all the

Blists Hill on our own. We went down

to the school and although it was closed we

were still able to explore the tiny playground

' We were able to tickle the nose of the horse that pulls the omnibus. We lis-
|1

tened to the man telling us how candles were made and then

we went to the sweet shop where Mrs Broster brought some
& sweets for us all to share and then it was |
" time to go back to school as we were all §

Ly So tired. s

P This week we have continued to read our
“ story of The Little Red Hen and we made
our own bread. It was a great success par-

< ticularly because the children we so brilliant at kneading their

dough for a whole 10 minutes until the timer went oﬂ.

Have a great weekend
Sunny



